

Jack delivers \$500 CCPB check to Adopt-A-Family



January 4, 2011

Mr. Jack Tucker Corvette Club of the Palm Beaches 17830 Mellen Lane Jupiter, FL 33478

Dear Mr. Tucker:

On behalf of Wendy Tippett, Chief Executive Officer, and the entire Board of Directors of Adopt-A-Family of the Palm Beaches, I would like to thank you for your \$500.00 donation toward our 2010 Holiday Adopter Program (Please reference check #1050). Because of you and other individuals and organizations, 224 families, consisting of 813 individuals, were assisted during this time. These are families that could not otherwise have afforded to provide a memorable holiday for their loved ones.

As a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit, charitable organization, Adopt-A-Family is able to extend services to families who are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless due to a financial reversal, illness, divorce, or other extenuating circumstances. Our goal is to assist these families in restoring their stability and self-sufficiency.

Again, many thanks for your donation. We value your belief and trust in our agency and the services we are providing the Palm Beach County community. Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

David Eakin

Chief Operating Officer

UNDER IRS GUIDELINES NO COODS OR SERVICES WERE PROVIDED IN EXCHANGE FOR THIS DONATION. OUR FEDERAL IDENTIFICATION NUMBER IS 59-2471233. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. OUR REGISTRATION NUMBER IS CH2076.

Leaders in helping families help themselves.





